

## UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

June 30, 2005

OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS

Roy Yew-Hung Chan 500 W Big Spings Road Mailbox #118 Riverside, CA 92507-4658

Dear Roy

Thank you for applying to the University of Washington. We have reviewed your application and regret that we are unable to offer you admission for autumn quarter 2005.

If you decide to reapply for a later quarter, you will need to submit a new application, application fee, and personal statement. We will keep for one year the academic credentials that are currently in your application file. However, if you have since completed – or will complete –more course work beyond what is reflected in the credentials you originally submitted, you must add updated transcripts to your new application.

We appreciate your interest in the University of Washington and wish you every success in pursuing your baccalaureate education.

Sincerely,

Philip Ballinger, Ph.D. Director of Admissions

TA. Aut 05